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To confirm that Sutton Parish Council was represented at a meeting held at PCC offices between
Upton Community representatives, Chris Griffin and Jonathon Donlevy-National Highways, Lewis
Banks-PCC Transport, David Owen-Galliford Try, Gavin Elsey-Ward Councillor and Martin
Chilcott-Protect Rural Peterborough. Positive commitment statements were made by PCC and
National Highways to make road safety improvements along and from the The Drift -Upton and
Langley Bush Road to its connectivity to Sutton Heath Road. PCC and NH seem to backing away
from those commitments.



